
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Oak Class Residential Trip to New Barn, near Dorchester, 24th – 26th April 

2024 

  

The residential trip for Year 4 is always a very valuable experience, both 

educationally and socially. The cost per child is £125: this includes board/lodging 

5 activities and coach travel, which has been subsidised by our very supportive 

PTFA. 

  

New Barn Field Centre is a residential field study centre. Set in the middle of its own 

nature reserve overlooking some of Dorset’s most glorious downland, it gives its visitors 

a real sense of the past and the possible future to come. Our accommodation will be in a 

converted barn, which is secure and has the appropriate facilities. 

  

For more information on the site and activities, please visit https://www.newbarn.co.uk/ 

  

During our stay, we shall be participating in a range of activities, which will build 

on the topics they have been learning in school over the past 2 years. Qualified 

staff lead all activities from the centre and the children will also be accompanied 

by 2 adults from school. 

  

In order to secure our booking we will need a deposit of £25.00 per pupil 

by Wednesday 31st January 2024. 

  

https://www.newbarn.co.uk/


Please do not send payments to the office - you can pay using Parentmail. If 

you would prefer to spread the payments, please look at our suggested payment 

plan as a guide: 

  

Calendar of payment        

  

Deposit                    £25.00 by Wednesday 31st January 2024    

2nd Payment             £50.00 by Thursday 29th February 2024 

3rd Payment             £50.00 by Friday 29th March 2024 

  

  

We have tried to give you plenty of time to pay, however if you would prefer to pay 

it in one lump sum please do.  If you do have any concerns or problems with 

meeting the payments please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Terrey. 

  

Please complete the Parental Consent form via Parentmail online and make your 

£25.00 deposit payment by Wednesday 31st January 2024. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

Mr Pickavance 

Oak Class Teacher 

 


